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Coventry City Council
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Coventry

CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk
E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk
Phone: 024 7697 5408

03 May 2024
Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI600671708

Thank you for your request for information relating to FOI - Charging for adult social care policy -
PSED compliance.

You have requested the following information:

Disability Law Service is currently finalising a research project into the current charging
system for non-residential care in England which will be published in May 2024. As part of
this research, we previously submitted a FOI request to you on 24th September 2021 (ref:
FOI365450630/FOI378114732). Before we publish, we would like to ensure that we are
accurately reflecting your current policy. All information provided will help us to assess the
impact that care charges are having on Disabled people in England.

Requested information

We previously requested that you provide us with your most recent compliance with the
public sector equality duty, regarding the impact of charging adults in need for the non-
residential care and support they receive under the Care Act 2014, in accordance with s.149
Equality Act 2010.

Please see your response attached.

Please can you confirm if you now have a more recent compliance with the public sector
equality duty, regarding the impact of charging adults in need for the non-residential care
and support they receive under the Care Act 2014, in accordance with s.149 Equality Act
2010.



If so, please outline what changes have occurred since you first sent us this, and provide us
with your more recent compliance.

We understand that under the Act we are entitled to a response within 20 working days of
your receipt of this request.

As previously mentioned, we are planning to publish our report in May 2024, and confirm
that once the 20 working days have passed, we will be proceeding to publish whether you
have provided a response or not.

In response to your request, we advise that the charging policy update has not yet progressed and
therefore the Equalities Impact Assessment has not been completed.

The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as: FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request — email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance



